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ETHICS COMMITTEE SECRETARY NEEDED FOR DISTRICT IV (CAMDEN AND

 GLOUCESTER COUNTIES)

The Office of Attorney Ethics is seeking an attorney to serve as a volunteer Secretary to the District IV (Camden and
 Gloucester Counties) Ethics Committee commencing immediately.

 The secretary administers the committee and processes all ethics grievances in the district in addition to answering calls
 from the bar and the public. The secretary must have a law office in Camden or Gloucester County. A double emolument
 is paid on a quarterly basis, for a total of $29,000 a year.

 For more information, please contact:
 Janet Brownlee Miller, Esq.
 Statewide Coordinator
 Office of Attorney Ethics 
 (609) 530-4261
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